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Middle Schoolers Need Your
Involvement More Than Ever

Middle-Schoolers often tell parents, “Stay
away from school!” But the truth is, they need
(and want) their parents’ involvement and
support more than ever.

1. Often tell your child you care about his/her
education.

2. Let him/her know you expect him/her to do
well in school.

3.Find out about homework, discipline and
other school policies and rules.

4. Keep up-to-date on your child’s progress in
school.

5. Know your child’s school schedule.

6. Talk with your child about school
regulations.

7. Be aware of what your child is learning.
8. Listen to your middle-schoolers’ concerns.

9. Help your child deals with problems as they
arise.

10. Be available to take care of problems and
reassure your child.

11. Stay in contact with teachers and others at
school.

12. Talk with counselors about courses your
child should take to prepare for college.

13. Attend Parent-Teacher Conferences.

14. Review report cards.

15. If your child isn’t learning, get extra help.
16. Promote good study habits.

17. Limit your child’s TV and cell phone time.
18. Provide adequate after school supervision.
19. Join the parent-teacher association.

20. Get to know your child’s friends and their
parents.

Just a reminder of the dates for
Drivers Ed. Please sign up in the
office if you are interested.

Mon., April 16th-6-8:00 p.m. (Caf)
Sun., April 22rd-3-6:00 p.m. (Caf).
Fri., April 27th - 6-8:00 p.m. (Caf)
Sun., April 29th-3:30-5:30 p.m. (Caf)
Mon., April 30th - 6-8:00 p.m. (Caf)
Wed., May 4th - 5-6:00 p.m. (test)

All classes will be held in the high
school cafeteria. A deposit of
$100.00 is due to hold your spot
and the remainder of $150.00 is due
the first day of class.

Tuesday, April 8th:
7-12 Choir/Band Spring Concert
4:00 in Activity Center

Sunday, May 6th:
Academic Awards /grades 9-12
6:00 p.m. in Burns Gym

Tuesday, May 8th:
Academic /Athletic Awards
Grades 7th & 8th
6:30 p.m. in Burns Gym

SCHOOL PHYSICALS
Physical will be held in July

Published monthly except June and July by: Editors: Kelli Kautz & Jeff Bellar
Norfolk Catholic School Periodical Postage Paid @ Norfolk 68701
2300 Madison Ave Postmaster Address Service Requested
Norfolk, NE 68701 To:  Norfolk Catholic Schools
2300 Madison Ave
From The Principal's Office Drivers Education Important Dates

Graduation 2017

Norfolk Catholic High
School Graduation will be
held on Sun., May 13th @
St. Mary’s Church.

Graduation Mass @ 2 p.m.
followed by the graduation
ceremony.

Hot Lunch Reminder :

Just a reminder we have
approximately 30 days of hot lunch
left. We will honor your remaining
balance and will roll over for the
2017-2018 school year. Please
make sure to check your balance or
call if you are unable. We have
numerous high negative balances
on lunch and must have these
cleared up as soon as possible.

HOPE CARDS

Don’t forget to pick up your Hope
cards. They are great for

graduation, Mother’s Day, Father’s
Day and just your daily needs. Stop
at the high school to pick them up.
Monday-Friday.
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